Dear WSCA Directors,

We are officially gathering nominees for the 2017 WSCA Service Award. It is our intent to announce the
winner of the award during the WSCA Spring Meeting. All nominees should exhibit traits that exemplify
the spirit of Curling. It is expected nominees also show long-term meaningful contribution to progressing
those around them to the extent, at minimum, of the state of Wisconsin level.

Please think about those in which you work with inside your club or around the state. Talk with others in
your club or ecosystem. Send all nominees to Sam Johnson at sam@curlingclub.com. A selection
committee will be formed and presentation will occur during the members meetings in the Spring.

What: Submit a nomination for the 2017 WSCA Service Award
How: Email nominations to sam@-curlingclub.com
When: Deadline for nominations April 15th




